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About this property
 

House for sale in Sisattanak district, Vientiane
capital
We would like to offer you a nice plot of land for
sale. It has an area of 530 sq.m which consists of a
one- storey house has living area, a kitchen,
bedrooms, bathrooms with tile flooring. The
electricity and water are available, as well as
internet can be easily connected. This one-storey
solidly built property can be transformed into an
ideal beautiful and cozy home after some internal
decorative. The house is in a good condition for
living, but it needs renovation and refreshment. The
property offers a good road, which is easy accessible
in all season
The great advantage of our today offer is its
proximity and easy access to the capital, which you
can take advantage of as the future owner of this
plot of land.
How to sell the property?
If you like the property and decide to sell it, we will
be able to prepare a concerned agreement with the
landlord and present it for approval and signature by
both parties. Please contact the responsible estate
agent for more information on the procedure for
selling the property
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